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3rd March 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Due to our reduced staffing for the first 3 weeks, we have had to make some adjustments to our staffing 

around school. In some cases, the changes may be for a longer period of time. 

The following changes are being made to the teaching team from March 8th.  

 

• Mrs Vaghela will be teaching Class 4, as Mrs Cotton will be working remotely. Class 2 will continue 

to be taught by Mrs Hollier and Mrs Bradshaw.  

• Mrs Holder will be teaching Class 12, with Mrs Peacock teaching from home. 

• Mr Pawley will be teaching Class 15 all week with Mrs Streatfield teaching from home Mon- Wed.  

• Mrs Ruperalia will be moving to Class 19 to provide cover as Mrs Morley gets closer to her maternity 

leave.  

• Miss Purkiss will move to Year 6 and work alongside Mrs Blakemore in Class 20.  

• Miss Day will be covering Mrs Morley’s phase leader role when her maternity leave starts. This will 

not affect the teaching in Class 21. 

We are also having to make some adjustments to our support staffing to avoid adults needing to work across 

bubbles. All of the changes will be reviewed once we receive more guidance for after Easter.  

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

 

 

 

Andy Kitchen 
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